
Holiday Project 2012 

The choices are 

1) CALVERT TRUST- Exmoor 
Dates- Monday 13th-  Friday 17th August  
This is a purpose built Adventure Holiday centre set in the 
Middle of Exmoor in Devon. The centre offers a variety of 
activities during the day and evening. 
We have booked 6 places and the children will be with a 1 :1 
throughout the trip. The centre caters for all children and the 
activities are adapted to suit each child’s needs. 
For more Information go online to calvert trust, Exmoor. 
Suitable for Wheel chair users. 
 

 
 

2) PARKWOOD HALL In 

Swanley, Kent 

Dates –  

24th – 27th July- 5-10yrs 

30th July- 2nd August- 5-10yrs 

We will be joining Community Learning at Parkwood Hall. 

This will be an Inclusive holiday option with mainstream children. Our children 
will go with St Quintin workers and will join in all the activities on offer. This 
may suit children with brothers and sisters as they can also go. 



3 )GUILFEST 

Stoke Park, Guildford- 14th 
– 15th July 

Music Festival and camping weekend.  
- Over 12yrs only 

Guilfest is fully Inclusive with a Special 
area sectioned off  for our tents with 
Disabled Access Toilets and Decking. 
The Young People will be with a 1 :1 worker from St Q and sleep in a 2 man 
tent with that worker. 

 

4)Caravan Adventure- 30th July -3rd 
August- Children Only, Suitable for 
Wheel chair users. 

4 nights at the St Quintin Caravan 
based at Pagham in Sussex. 
Set on the Haven Site -, we will access 
all the activities on offer, including 
swimming, beach walks and evening 
entertainment. 
 

5)PHAB- Avon Tyrell- New Forest, Dorset - 6th -10th  August 

We will joining up with PHAB who provide 
holidays for able bodied and disabled children. 
This year we will be at the Avon Tyrell centre 
For more Information- Look online- Avon Tyrell- 
New Forest, 
This is an Adventure centre with lots of activities. 
We have booked 6 spaces only. 

 
 
 



6)Centre Parks – Nottingham- 

30th July – 3rd August 

Suitable for wheel chair users. 
 
We have booked the Disabled 
access cabin which is fully 
adapted. We will be joining in  
all the activities available at centre parks. 
You can view more on the Centre Parks webpage. 

 
All our holidays offer children/young people a chance to experience new 
adventures and time away from home. 
The children/ young people will be accompanied by Workers from  
St Quintin Centre at all times.  
We will do our best to ensure as many children as possible can be 
accommodated and have this opportunity. 
Please contact St Quintin Centre if you would like further Information or 
have any concerns.  
 

 

 


